
From: Minh Alexander minhalexander@aol.com
Subject: FOIA Request - False Claims Act data

Date: 1 September 2018 at 22:06
To: USTP.FOIA.Requests@usdoj.gov

Dear Sir,

Please advise if the DoJ holds data on the number of healthcare Qui Tam suits filed in fiscal year 2017 which relate to
healthcare which was so sub-standard that it was effectively worthless, and that billing for such care was argued to
amount to fraud.

If such data is held, please advise how many suits were filed on this basis, and what the total relator share awards
resulting from these cases amounted to.

If it is easy to interrogate the data held and produce a list of the relevant cases, I would be very grateful for a list of the
cases, citing the parties and ideally the attorneys who acted for them.

Many thanks,

Dr Minh Alexander


